DAILY BULLETIN - Friday 25" October 2024

Duty Head — C Braisby

TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK

TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS:

REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP
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Access to the Atrium: During the first 15 minutes of break and lunch, you will not be able to
access the atrium via the doorway opposite the boys' toilets. This is to ease congestion and
crushing around the queue. You can access the atrium via any other staircase. There will be
signs and prefects stationed at this point, to remind you. Please also remember there should
be no running in corridors and in stairwells. The school is extremely busy, and this is unsafe.
Mrs Fraser

Extension during social times: Please remember that the extension, including the stair well,
is not to be used during social times.

Mrs Fraser
Top of the Pops — Extra Audition Dates!
Extra days have been added due to popular demand.
e Friday 25™ October — Miss MacLeod - Room G.01
e Monday 28" October — Miss Kemp — Room G.01
e Friday 15t November — Miss Kemp — Room G.02
Miss Grant

Diwali: This Friday, there will be an event celebrating the Indian festival of lights, Diwali, in
the assembly hall. There will be food, mehendi, and many other activities with all funds raised
going to Edinburgh’s Hindu Mandir and Cultural centre in Leith. There will be a card machine,
but please bring cash if you can. Everyone is welcome!

The Diwali Team

Social Spaces: Pupils should use the atrium, outside terrace, lower atrium and playground
for food and socialising. Pupils should not be in the extension or on the 2™ floor and 3 floors
during break and lunch times, except for those who have permission to attend clubs/activities.
Only S6 pupils should use 3™ floor Green Seats area.

Mrs Braisby

Library Closed: The Library will close at 1pm on Friday to pupils. Reopen as normal on
Monday morning.

Ms Aleksandrowicz

Humanutopia Heroes: Come and join in S1 assemblies on Monday if you're working with S1
classes.

Mr Hayes

Boys Football Teams A & B: Please check the football notice board for information
regarding matches on Saturday.

Mr Munro



